
Changes to membership

This term we said a sad goodbye to three long-serving members of the 
Inclusion Ambassadors group. They have been valuable members who will 
be missed greatly. We wish them well on their next steps.  

Over this term we have also been running a recruitment for new 
Ambassadors and are delighted to welcome 8 new members to the group.  

We are pleased that this year we have representation from a range of 
school experiences including mainstream school, special school and being 
out of school. We also now have 15  of local authorities represented.  

Watch this space for progress and news from the group in the new school 
year.  

Welcome to the latest edition of the Inclusion Ambassador Update. In this edition we 
have two very special updates to share around group membership and the return of some 
very important awards.
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Get involved
We encourage feedback from our Ambassadors’ schools, as well as the 
wider education community. Contact Parisa Shirazi to share good practice, 
including how you have been using the Inclusion Ambassadors resources, 

or enquire about our work. Email: pshirazi@childreninscotland.org.uk

Wishing you all a lovely summer break - see you next term! 

Success Looks Different Awards - Apply by 03 July

In case you missed it: the Success Looks Different Awards have returned for a 
second year!  

The Awards, which were developed and launched by the Ambassadors last year, 
recognises schools who celebrate the achievements of all pupils, particularly 
those with additional support needs, and can evidence embedded practices 
which promote and support inclusion.  

The Ambassadors have developed key success criteria which includes:  

• Evidence of celebrating individual successes and positive relationships 
• Evidence of creativity 
• Evidence of sharing success with the wider community 
• Evidence of respecting and promoting children’s rights 
• Recognition through awards and certificates 

It’s completely free to enter and applications can be made via a short online form 
available on the Success Looks Different webpages.
Click here to find out more and enter   

Deadline for entries is Monday 3 July, 5pm.  

Remember, the Inclusion Ambassadors webpage shares latest news from the group, 
as well as a the resources they have produced. You might find these useful reading 
and helpful resources when preparing to return to school after the holidays. 
Click here for an interactive resource bank 
Click here to visit the Inclusion Ambassadors webpage

https://childreninscotland.org.uk/inclusion-ambassadors-success-looks-different/ 

https://childreninscotland.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/Resourcebank_1page.pdf
https://childreninscotland.org.uk/inclusion-ambassadors/

